
 

BLUE THUNDER BOOSTERS 
NOTES for February 24, 2020 

(No meeting held as no quorum) 
 

Attendees:  Kevin Cottrell, Marc Eckmann, Jody Flynn, Marci Hartle, Ed Powers, Jenni Ripplinger 

Absent:  Katie Belinson, Tom Bucher, Tasha Ferguson, Sarah Gamble, Kristin Sayles, Robin Winters 

Secretary’s Minutes:  Will be approved at next meeting. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Will be approved at next meeting. 

AD Report:  Will report at next meeting. 

Scholarship:  Since no meeting held, discussion of paying past dues to be eligible for the scholarship will be made at the 
committee level.  If any changes are needed to the scholarship application due to this, it can be updated for next year.  
Among those present, opinion was that the involvement in the boosters over the years was more important than paying 
dues over the years.   

 
2020 Wish list items:  Jenni to issue check for $1,200 cash payout for teams with no request but worked concessions. 

TV Screen near Indoor Concessions:  Jody said a Smart TV is needed and he’ll let the Boosters know if we can help. 

2020-2021 Board of Directors: 
 Directors with one more year of term:  Marci Hartle, Jenni Ripplinger, Kristin Sayles & Robin Winters 
 Directors with terms expiring:  Katie Belinson, Tom Bucher, Kevin Cottrell, Tasha Ferguson & Sarah Gamble  
  Katie Belinson has agreed to a one-year term 
  Tom Bucher has agreed to a two-year term 
  Kevin Cottrell will not be renewing, he will continue to assist as needed, especially with trailer 
  Tasha Ferguson will not be renewing 
  Sarah Gamble has agreed to a two-year term 
  Therefore, we need to fill two positions.  Becky Giesecke & Ed Powers have both agreed to serve. 
  If anyone knows of anyone else interested in being a director, please let us know. 

Project Dreaming:  An architect is working on drawings of the outdoor locker rooms.  

*The next meeting will be March 30, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in Belvidere CENTRAL Library* 

 


